Fwd: Belvedere Gazebo Project

melinda shough <melshough@gmail.com>
Fri 2/12/2021 1:01 PM

To: La Jolla Community Planning Association <info@lajollacpa.org>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: melinda shough <melshough@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Feb 11, 2021 at 10:15 AM

Subject: Belvedere Gazebo Project

To: <info@Ilajolla.org>

| oppose the Belvedere Gazebo project at windansea Beach. Please stop this construction. It will bring
homeless people and parties onto our beach at night. The beach is already eroding away and cannot
support another structure on the bluff edge. Fix the streets instead and add speed bumps to Camino
De La Costa. It is a dangerous street with multiple car accidents each year.

Thank you,

Melinda Shough



